PRACTICE POSTPONED

Due to the wet, cold and windy weather predicted for the Friday, April 12,
the Open Practice has been moved to: SUNDAY, APRIL 14 (1:00 - 4:00 PM).

Féé Pit gates open at noon.

?55 Free grandstand admission.

?55 $20 Adult Pit Passes — $ 10 Junior Pit Passes.

?55 Tire barn will be open (tire sales and mounting).
?55 Sunoco 110 octane racing fuel will be available.
?55 Restrooms will be open.

i No concession stands will be open.

NEW this year (beginning on April 19) — Sunoco 98 Octane fuel will be
available for the FWD cars or other cars running Crate Engines.

See you Sunday!
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